Disclaimer: The translated versions are provided through Google Translate and may contain
awkward phrasing and structure. Please excuse any errors.
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September 10, 2021

Dear Heath Community:

Tomorrow marks 20 years since the tragedies of 9/11. | venture to say that most of our students
are oblivious to both the events of that day and to this anniversary. But that won't last for long as
the world around them expands through books, tiktok, movies, and more mature conversations
about who we are as a people and their role as a global citizen. | remember all too well the
conversations | would have with my mom when | was younger, asking, “Where were you when
President Kennedy was assassinated?” or “Do you remember what it was like when The Beatles
came to America?” There are these cultural moments that mark our collective time; the events of
9/11 most certainly do that for us. Our growing children are curious and most often our adult
memories serve as their first stop for understanding.

If you are looking for a “just right” book to read at home that provides an entry point into what
happened 20 years ago, consider “The Man Who Walked Between the Towers.” | have
recommended it before, and for good reason. But do expect to tear up at the end, when the
author writes “Now the towers are gone ...” and use that tender moment to tell the story — your
story — of what happened. There are tons of great resources out there, but this book has allowed
the space for my family to have this complex conversation. Then we read “The Librarian of
Basra,” a more complex story, but no less elegant, that allows space to talk about war and the
consequences on real lives.

Taking time to remember and reflect can be overwhelming. Be sure to include cleansing breaths
and connection to things right here and now that bring you contentment when going into
memories that might bring anxiety and pain.
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w-sCzWPOwKo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K5xp-KOVbmw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K5xp-KOVbmw
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Congratulations to Mr. Patel!

Mr. Patel has been out this week and will be out for a few more weeks ... because he is a new
father! He and his wife welcomed a stunningly cute baby boy into their lives last Friday.
Everyone is happy and healthy and home again, nesting.

| am sure he’d welcome your warm wishes and homemade cards, so send them in!
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Open House Dates
Our Open House dates are on the Heath School calendar, here: link. We are still working out the
details, so stay tuned for those next week.
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Mark Your Calendars! Heath School Back to School Social

FRIDAY, SEPT 24, 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm Free Ice Cream/ Games/ Friends/ And
More!


mailto:kirtan_patel@psbma.org
https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/domain/657
https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/domain/657

Bring your own picnic and blanket and have dinner
with your Heath Community! Meet at Heath front
playground and field and enjoy this wonderful back
to school social. We hope to see you there for a
great Heath PTO Community Event!
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Lunch Protocols at Heath
Currently at Heath, our indoor eating plans are aligned with District and DESE guidance, and are
thus:

e Seating in the cafeteria is significantly reduced, by about 30% or more
Students sit at least 3+ feet apart

e We have the seating charts in the cafeteria and nurse's office so that we know where
students are each day

e Students are seated with other kids in their classes

e Windows are open, doors are open, ceiling fans are moving air, and enhanced air
circulation (air purifiers) are in place

e Students are expected to eat silently and we have a show on (like Magic School Bus or
We Bear Bears, depending on the grade level) to facilitate the silence

e Once done eating, students re-mask. Each child will also clean their spots and adults
will do a second cleaning between each meal serving

Our available staff are assigned to these lunches and are stationed in our cafeteria, closely
monitoring student behavior. Other areas of the school are not staffed at these times.

I am thankful to have such a terrific team of nurses and the Panel 4 team at my disposal when
building plans like these. Reviewing these seating arrangements and mitigation strategies with
them helps me take comfort that our cafeteria is a safe, low-risk place to eat.
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LGBTQ+ Families and Kids Meet Up
LGBTQ+ REMZF RN E

Support our families, our children, our community.

Join us at an informal meet up at Elliot Park on Wednesday, September 22
(rain date of Thursday, September 23) at 2:30pm to connect and support
our LGBTQ+ families.

For more information contact the LGBTQ+ Heath Affinity Group at lgbtg-
heath-affinity-group@googlegroups.com
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Tutoring Needs? Try the Brookline Youth Tutoring and Enrichment Crew
Tutoring services are being offered by a group of high-achieving Brookline High School students!

Brookline Youth Tutoring and Enrichment is a non-profit organization founded in 2019 by a BHS
student that offers tutoring in exchange for donations to mental health research. Our organization
is well-renowned, helping over 50 students this past year, raising over $24,000, and receiving
outstanding reviews. One-on-one tutoring lessons in all subjects are catered to the student's
needs and tutors are experienced, flexible, patient, and responsible.

Our tutors can help review material, get a head start on future material, SAT/ACT test prep, or
teach new subjects. Please visit our website brooklineyouthtutors.weebly.com, or contact

brooklineyouthtutors@gmail.com for more information.
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Upcoming Events:
e Thursday, September 16™: School Closed: Day of Low Attendance (Yom Kippur)
e Wednesday, September 22" LGBTQ+ Families and Kids Meet Up @ Eliot Park,
2:30-4:00pm
e Thursday, September 23™: LGBTQ+ Families and Kids Meet Up @ Eliot Park (rain date),
2:30-4:00pm
e Friday, September 24™: Back to School Social, Playground, 5:00-7:00pm

Have an amazing weekend, everyone!
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/gtRvCNk50juJK7pJh4HIsJ?domain=brooklineyouthtutors.weebly.com
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Dr. Asa Sevelius, Ed.D.
Heath School Principal
617-879-4570 - Front Desk
617-879-4543 - Desk
asa_sevelius@psbma.org

he/him/his
Now Reading: Let the Record Show by Sarah Schulman



https://www.theokraproject.com/
https://us.macmillan.com/books/9780374185138

